
Peter Homer
Southwest Harbor
LD 2283
[Re-submitted to correct bill number]
Members of the Judiciary Committee, I testified before you on March 7th, but am 
unable to attend today’s hearing in person. At that time I asked you to consider 
making Maine’s yellow flag law stronger. Thank you for bringing forth this enhanced 
legislation, a true extreme risk protection order.
I am in favor of LD 2283 - An Act to Enact the Crisis Intervention Order Act to 
Protect the Safety of the Public, and urge the committee to vote "Ought to Pass.”


